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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

In recent years, the synergy between computer vision and
machine learning has emerged as a transformative force in
the realm of medicine, revolutionizing the way that
healthcare professionals diagnose, treat, and manage
various medical conditions.

This Special Issue on the “Application of Artificial
Intelligence in Gastrointestinal Disease” serves as a
comprehensive platform with which to showcase the latest
advances in AI-based gastrointestinal disease diagnosis,
including, but not limited to, AI-based disease
detection/segmentation, medical image enhancement,
disease management and prognosis, radiomics and texture
analyses, and 3D reconstruction as well as visualization.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

You are cordially invited to submit research articles, short
communications, comprehensive reviews, case reports or
interesting images for consideration and publication in
Diagnostics (ISSN 2075-4418). Diagnostics is published in
open access format – research articles, reviews and other
contents are released on the Internet immediately aEer
acceptance. The scientific community and the general
public have unlimited and free access to the content as
soon as it is published. We would be pleased to welcome
you as one of our authors.
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